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ARLINGTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
MINUTES 

MAY 1, 2008 
 
Mr. Stevens called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. in the second floor conference room of the Town Hall Annex.  Present were 
Nathaniel Stevens, David White, Charles Tirone, William O’Rourke, and Catherine Garnett of the Commission, as was Associate 
Member Ezra Benjamin.   Ellen Reed and Tim Sullivan of the Commission were not in attendance.   
 
7:30 p.m.  - COMMISSION BUSINESS 
 
O’Rourke/Tirone motioned to approve the 4/3 and 4/17 minutes as written; motion passed unanimously. 
 
Ms. Beckwith drafted a letter of support for a wetland restoration project, called Muskrat Marsh, located along Acorn Park Drive 
adjacent to the Alewife Reservation. 
 
Mr. White reported on a fire at Arlington’s Great Meadows in Lexington.   
 
The garbage cans at Meadowbrook Park need emptying.   
 
Ms. Beckwith relayed a question regarding National Grid’s work on gas pipes at Grove St.  The Commission would need more 
information to answer the questions, and a filing will be submitted soon. 
 
Mr. White reported that Judy Hodges, former member of the Conservation Commission, visited her old Conservation land parcel 
at 53 R Park Ave and found that the sign had been removed, the neighbors were parking over the property boundary.  The 
Commission decided to write a letter to Quad Cycle to refrain from parking over the parcel.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:20pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Corinna Beckwith 
Administrator 
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